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The International Association of Deposit Insurers (IADI) is pleased to announce it has now officially launched 
its new social media profile on LinkedIn. In doing so, IADI is following its partners such as the Bank for 
International Settlements (BIS), the Financial Stability Board (FSB), the International Association of Insurance 
Supervisors (IAIS) and other international financial institutions. 
 
The IADI Secretariat will be actively using this platform to provide an additional channel and communication 
tool to distribute news and notifications on research and training activities, to reach both Members, potential 
Members and other key stakeholders.  
 
Please take a moment and visit our page. Upon becoming a follower of IADI on LinkedIn you will be provided 
with the latest news on the Association’s research, guidance, technical assistance, and training activities.  
 
IADI’s LinkedIn page can be accessed via: https://www.linkedin.com/company/iadi-org 
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